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Comments: Good Afternoon,  I believe that projects like these are vital to the growth of understanding our

ecosystem and passing it down to our next generation.  As far as the ORV component is concerned I think that

focused localized places to go help limit the impact on the environment, as an owner of multiple types of ORVs

keeping them to approved lands can cause a peer pressure effect to make sure that it is properly respected and

cared for as well as a place to take along our families to enjoy what God has graced us with. Places like these

are vital to getting our children involved more in the outdoors and away from electro devices. Moving a few years

ago from another state that seems to take pleasure in taking lands away for public use it would be very sad to not

have access to places such as these. That being said it is our responsibility to make sure that these lands are

kept clean to allow access for generations to come. 


